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Delays in SWIFT Processing Solved 
 

GSS Austria Back to Business as Usual 

25 November 2024 

 
Further to the previously communicated problems regarding SWIFT processing within our custody 
system, we are happy to inform you that the issue has been fixed and all backlogged SWIFT messages 
have now been loaded properly. The Friday statements have been sent out to clients in a timely manner 
and as expected. Settlements for today have been initiated without any further issues noted. 

Impact on investors: GSS Austria is back to standard operation and settlement of all transactions has 
been initiated without further issues.  
 
 
 
For more information please contact your Relationship Manager or visit gss.unicreditgroup.eu. You 

can find all newsflashes published by UniCredit GSS here. 
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Tina Fischer, Senior Relationship Manager, Global Securities Services Austria 
Tel. +43 50505 58512 
tina.fischer@unicreditgroup.at  
 
Imprint 
Corporates, Transactions & Payments, Global Securities Services 

UniCredit Bank Austria, Rothschildplatz 4, 1020 Vienna, Austria 
www.unicreditgroup.eu  

  

 

  
 

 
 

https://gss.unicreditgroup.eu/
https://gss.unicreditgroup.eu/resources/newsflashes
mailto:tina.fischer@unicreditgroup.at
http://www.unicreditgroup.eu/

